
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Facilities Committee Meeting 

December 4, 2018 Recommendations 

 

The Facilities Committee of the Board of Education of District 97 met on December 4, 2018.  FAC 

recommended that the Board of Education approve the awarding of Bid Package #2 for the Lincoln expansion 

project based on the recommendations put forth by Bulley & Andrews in a letter dated December 4, 2018. This 

package includes: 

 

 Masonry 

 Misc. Metals 

 Metal Panels 

 Roofing 

 Glass & Glazing 

 Doors Frames & Hardware 

 Drywall & ACT 

 Operable Partitions 

 Mechanical 

 Electric 

 Plumbing 

 Fire Protection 

 Demolition 

 

 

The recommendations for approval were unanimously approved. Millwork and Manufactured Casework will be 

re-bid as part of Bid Package #3, which will be opened on January 9, 2019. 

 

 

The FAC also recommended that the Board of Education approve the awarding of Bid Package #2 for the 

Longfellow expansion project based on the recommendations put forth by Bulley & Andrews in a letter dated 

December 4, 2018. The package and re-bids are the same as the Lincoln package. 
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